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483 Bay Street, North Tower, 15th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada 
M5G 2P5 
 
LAW  
Michael Engelberg, Assistant General Counsel 
Telephone:  (416) 345-6305  
Fax:  (416) 345-6972 
E-mail:  mengelberg@HydroOne.com  
              
 
By Courier 
 
April 23, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street   
P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  

Re: EB-2009-0425 
 Hydro One Networks Inc. s. 92 Application for Toronto Midtown Transmission    

Reinforcement Project 
 
We are writing in response to the Notice of Motion dated April 21, 2010, filed with you by the 
North Rosedale Ratepayers Association (“NRRA”) to seek an Order directing Hydro One 
Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) to file further responses to interrogatories. 
 
Hydro One has reviewed the Notice of Motion and is in the process of searching for the 
additional information requested by the NRRA.  Hydro One expects to be able to provide its 
additional information by Friday, April 30. 
 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
 
Michael Engelberg 
 
cc: North Rosedale Ratepayers Association 
 Mr. Edik Zwarenstein, OEB, by e-mail:  edik.zwarenstein@oeb.gov.on.ca  


